
My name is Nathan Gillmore and I am running for re-election for a council seat. We have 
come a long way in the last 4 years with many things in motion and many things left to 
complete and achieve. I am thankful for the last 4 years of being able to serve the city and I 
would appreciate the chance to have another 4 years to be involved in the continuation of 
progress for the City of Elkhart. 

 

I have lived in Elkhart with my family for several years. We love our town just like most of the 
community! It is the perfect place to raise children clear up through growing older or 
retiring eventually! 

 

I can’t wait to see what the years to come bring for our community! 

 

Nathan Gillmore 

 

 


